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November 2018

Dear Parents & Carers,

Christingle

We are looking forward to the Christingle serviceon the morning 9th of December at school. The Christingle 
will be led by the Rev Darleen of All Saints Church, Salhouse.

We will have the Christingle in two sessions;

∑ 13.30 – 14.00 Years R, 1, 2
∑ 14.15 – 14.45 Years 3,4,5,6

You are invited to attend. The children will make Christingles on the morning with their teachers. My 
apologies for the slight variation in timings, but I hope you understand.

Ms Julie Church
Executive Headteacher
Salhouse Primary School
Cheyney Avenue | Salhouse | Norwich | NR13 6RJ | 01603 720402
office@salhouse.norfolk.sch.uk   www.salhouseschool.co.uk

Don’t forget to checkout our Facebook page!
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